TG-240407

Received
Records Management
May 29, 2024

Alsposal

WALLA WALLA

May 29, 2024

Mr. Jeff Killip

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE

Lacey, WA 98503

Re: 2023 Affiliated Interest Report for Basin Disposal of WA., LLC d/b/a Basin Disposal of Walla
Walla (G-165)

Mr. Killip:

Enclosed is one redacted and one non-redacted copy of our 2023 Affiliated Interest Report in
accordance with WAC 480-70-079.

We are submitting this information as confidential under WAC 480-07-160 because it contains
valuable commercial information relating to cost and financial information.

If any further information is required, please feel free to contact me at 509-544-7709 or via e-
mail at francisco@basindisposal.com

Respectfully,

B~

Francisco Alcala
Senior Financial Analyst

BASIN DISPOSAL OF WALLA WALLA

1220 W Pine St, Walla Walla, WA 99362 - (509) 525-1711 BASIN DISPOSAL.COM
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